
 

 
 

 

Geneva, 11 June 2019 
 
To All FIDIC Members         MA letter 06.19 
 
 
2019 FIDIC Awards - Call for nominations  
 
Dear Colleagues, Dear Members, 
 
Our annual FIDIC International Infrastructure Conference is fast approaching. At this 
year’s conference, taking place from 8-10 September 2019 in Mexico City, FIDIC will 
announce the winners of our 2019 Project Awards and our brand-new FIDIC 
Membership Association Excellence Awards at the FIDIC Gala Dinner at the 
Presidente InterContinental on Monday, 9 September 2019. 
 
We have the pleasure to announce that the call for entries for the 2019 FIDIC Project 
Awards is now open!  
 
We are also delighted to invite nominations for our brand-new FIDIC Member Association 
Excellence Awards. These awards have been developed to recognise, reward and 
highlight the achievements and successes of our international Member Associations. We 
want to recognise the work you do representing the global consulting industry. The FIDIC 
Member Association Excellence Awards have five categories and will be awarded to 
celebrate the excellence of Members and how they operate in this ever-dynamic industry.  
 
The five categories are as follows:  
 

• Best advancement of a cause, advocacy campaign or event 

• Best publication or website 

• Best diversity and inclusion initiative 

• Member Association of the Year 

• Lifetime achievement / FIDIC Ambassador Award 
 
All firms nominated for an Award are encouraged to present their project nominations at 
the next FIDIC International Infrastructure Conference in Mexico City.  More information 
about the conference is available at www.fidic2019.org. 
 
Details about the Awards, (including categories, eligibility, selection criteria, submission 

materials, judging, and deadlines) and the nomination forms are available by clicking the 

following links to the Project Awards and  the Member Association Excellence Awards.  

Should you wish more information, please contact Italo Goyzueta, FIDIC Deputy Director 

at  igoyzueta@fidic.org.  

We look forward to receiving Award nominations from all members. 

 

Best regards,      

 

      

Alain Bentéjac Dr. Nelson Ogunshakin OBE 

FIDIC President   FIDIC CEO 
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https://fs11.formsite.com/pWmzyo/umrzmpdqqk/index.html
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